
 

 

7th September 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
You will be aware that there have been a number of issues regarding the bus schedule you 
received from NCC Transport.  NCC Transport and the bus companies have confirmed that 
from Monday the buses will run 15 minutes earlier than the times stated in the original letter 
you received from the County Council.  To avoid any further uncertainty please ask your 
child to be at the bus stop for this earlier time. 
 
It is our understanding that the Council will be writing to you to confirm this, but as yet we 
have received no copy of the letter.  I share your frustration with the service you have 
received and we have been assured by NCC Transport that the new schedule will be met by 
all buses with the exception of the Duston and Hunsbury buses on Monday morning. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Claire Whitmore 
Headteacher  
 
 


